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June 27, 2017

2727 Mahan Drive • Mail Stop #20 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 
AHCA.MyFlorida.com 

RE: Request for Exemption from the Statewide Medicaid Managed Care Program 

Dear HeadOfHousehold: 

Florida Medicaid has received your request to be exempt from enrollment in a Managed Medical 
Assistance (MMA) plan under the Statewide Medicaid Managed Care (SMMC) program. Medicaid 
recipients will receive most of their services through an MMA plan. Some Medicaid recipients are 
not required to enroll in an MMA plan based on state law or federal waiver requirements. We are 
including an insert that describes the recipients who do not have to enroll in an MMA plan. 

Based on our records, you will have to enroll in an MMA plan in order to receive your Medicaid 
services. Please call 1-877-711-3662 to get more information about your plan options or to choose 
an MMA plan. 

Sincerely,

Shevaun Harris, Chief 
Bureau of Medicaid Services 
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